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From: Terri Marchiori <Terri.Marchiori@ama-assn.org>

Date: May 4, 2017 at 3:26:23 PM ADT
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assn.org' <specialty.evps@groups.ama-assn.org=, "eounty.evps@groups.ama-assn.org'”
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Subject: AMA Statement on House Passage of American Health Care Act

Today, the House of Representatives passed a revised version of the American Health Care Act
(AHCA), on a party line vote of 217-213. Last minute changes made to the bill that would
provide additional funds for states that obtain waivers from critical consumer protections
provided under current law for high-risk pools and other purposes failed to remedy the
underlying problems with the bill, which the AMA opposed. The debate shifts now to the
Senate, where significant changes to the bill are expected. The timeline and process for Senate
action are not yet known.

Attached is a statement issued by the AMA following the House vote.
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AMA Statement on House Passage of American Health Care Act

CHICAGO — American Medical Association (AMA) President Andrew W. Gurman, M.D.,
released the following statement today after the U.S. House of Representatives passed the
American Health Care Act:

“The bill passed by the House today will result in millions of Americans losing access to quality,
affordable health insurance and those with pre-existing health conditions face the possibility of
going back to the time when insurers could charge them premiums that made access to coverage
out of the question. Action is needed, however, to improve the current health care insurance
system. The AMA urges the Senate and the Administration to work with physician, patient,
hospital and other provider groups to craft bipartisan solutions so all American families can
access affordable and meaningful coverage, while preserving the safety net for vulnerable
populations.”
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**Editor’s Note:

In January, the AMA released its health system reform objectives — primary among them that
people who currently have insurance should not become uninsured — and shared them with
Members of Congress. Last month, the AMA urged Congress o Oppose the AHCA.
Additionally, the “Envisioning Health Reform” series on AMA Wire looks deeper at the
essential issues in the health system reform debate and provides updates on health reform
discussions in Congress.

Last month, the AMA launched a website, patientsbe forepolitics.org, aimed at encouraging
physicians and patients to join the effort to increase access to affordable, meaningful coverage
for all Americans. The interactive site provides the latest information on health system reform
legislation moving through Congress, as well as the AMA’s efforts to shape the future of U.S. health
care.
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About the American Medical Association
The American Medical Association is the premier national organization providing timely, essential resources to
empower physicians, residents and medical students to succeed at every phase of their medical lives. Physicians




have entrusted the AMA to advance the art and science of medicine and the betterment of public health on behalf of

patients for more than 170 years. For more information, visit ama-assn.org.




